NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL January 17, 2024

Good morning Newaygo Middle School,

Birthdays today - Zoe Hance & Greyson Stiegman

5th grade Peer 2 Peer, Mrs. Young is out today, BUT you may still get a disposable tray and come down for lunch and games.

This week we are having a House competition! By Friday, the House with the least amount of tardies gets a treat and earns 200 points for their House! Encourage each other to be on time to class!

Tuesday Jan 23rd, there will be a short meeting for all NJHS students in the library during Pride time.

Report to your class for attendance and then come to the library.

No throwing/kicking of snow on school grounds.

Be careful coming into school and walking around on the floors, they will be slippery.

Student good luck on your NWEA Math test. Do the best you can by giving your best effort. If you meet and/or exceed your projected math score from the Fall you will earn 5 house points. Also the math class that has the highest percentage of students in that class that meets and/or exceeds their projected math score will earn a pizza party.

Students - just so you are aware. The teaching staff are focussing and being intentional on the following three things this semester:

- 1. Teachers will greet you at the classroom door as you enter the classroom.
- 2. There will be no student passes given the 1st and last 10 minutes of class.
- 3. No lining up at the door at the end of the instructional hour. Teachers will focus on teaching bell to bell.

Reminder - please check your school email two or three times daily.

There is a lot of information that comes from the office that could pertain to you so be sure to check. Make it a habit.

Hot Chocolate and Donut sale will be for 7th and 8th graders this Friday Jan 19th

ROARS permission slips and \$2.00 is due to the office by Friday this week! January 19th.

Remember to congratulate the spellers who are participating in the Spelling Bee!

Spellers: Mrs. Berwald, or your teacher, will give you an admission ticket to give to one classmate to cheer you on. Invited classmates should bring their admission ticket, filled out by their teacher, and present it when they arrive to help us with attendance. Thank you! And, best of luck to all of our spellers!

Attention Spellers: The new date for the NMS Spelling Bee is this Friday, January 19, beginning at 8:45. Best of luck to you all!

Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join <u>your class</u> in saying our Pledge of Allegiance.....

Have a great day Lions!